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Memorandum 
 
Date: June 15, 2021  
 
To: Chair Walvatne 
 West Linn Planning Commission  
 
From:  Betty Avila, Associate Planner  
 
Subject:  Public Comments Received for MISC-21-06 
 
 
One public comment was received after the publication of the staff report regarding MISC-21-06. 
The comment letter is attached. 
 
The letter is from Dean McDonald, a West Linn resident. In his letter, Mr. McDonald speaks to 
the West Linn Meadows Subdivision (Bland Circle Subdivision) that was approved by the Planning 
Commission on December 4, 2019. The letter expresses Mr. McDonald’s dissatisfaction with the 
access that is allowed from the West Linn Meadows Subdivision to Satter Street during 
construction.  
 
The project in question is not the formerly approved subdivision (SUB19-03), but rather a 
temporary sales office. The temporary sales office meets Community Development Code 
Chapters 13, 35, and 99 for a temporary use that would permit its approval.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Betty Avila 
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